
                                                                                           

Dear Allante and XLR Friends, 

The time for the 2017 Allante – XLR Invitational is just around the corner. 

We are looking forward to this year’s event to be as great as, or even better than last year’s Allante –XLR Invitational! 

We are busy taking care of all the details and ask that you get your hotel reservations made at our host hotel, the Hilton 

Double Tree in Grand Rapids at your earliest convenience to lock in our special rate.  Room availability at special rate is 

limited.  We have attached the Invitational Registration Form and itinerary as well.  Your prompt return of the 

registration form will ensure a smooth planning process for this year’s event.   

You will notice a slight increase in this years’ registration fees due to the increased cost for holding a successful event,  

but  please be assured this is a “not for profit event” and if there are fund remaining after all invoices have been paid we 

have chosen the charity “No Child Hungry” to receive a donation on behalf of all participants and advertising sponsors of 

this year’s Allante –XLR Invitational. 

On that same note, we are asking that you please bring a non perishable food Item (we know our Allantes have a big 

trunk so fill them up) to this year’s event.  The donations will be presented to the local senior citizen’s food pantry.  

 Being part of this event makes us reflect on the fact that we are very blessed to own and enjoy these special 

automobiles and even more blessed to share this joy and camaraderie with each other,  if we can extend help to others 

in need let’s do it! 

We are really looking forward to seeing all of you again this year.  Please spread the word more fun and friendships are 

always welcome! 

Your host, 

 

Denny & Monica 

Allante- XLR   Event Coordinators   Tele # 1-616-399-6969 

 

 

                  

 

http://mealsonwheelswesternmichigan.org/

